
ICME 2012, Seoul について 

来年度韓国ソウルで開催される International Congress on Mathematical Education（ICME）に

ついて，ICMI事務局から，以下の連絡がありました． 
詳しくは会員向けのページhttp://mathsoc.jp/for_member.htmlの「ICME 2012, Seoulについて」

をご覧ください． 
（理事長 記） 

 
Dear ICMI Representatives and Chairs of ICMI Affiliate Organizations 
 
The next International Congress on Mathematical Education-ICME will be held in Seoul, Korea, 
on July 8-15, 2012 and ICMI has produced a Press Release to announce the main features of this 
congress, under the headlines "Worldwide trends in mathematics education research and practice 
at all levels" and "Improving the quality and professionalism of mathematics education through 
international cooperation, research, and exemplary cases". 
 
We ask that you disseminate this Press Release as widely as possible to mailing lists, associations, 
newspapers, science journals, etc. I am sending here two versions, a word version and a PDF 
version. 
 
I want to call your attention also to the new issue of ICMI News that came out today, number 18b, 
a special number with a summary of all the call for papers for the TOPIC STUDY GROUPS of 
ICME-12. We ask that you disseminate also this news to all people interested in mathematics 
education, whether they are mathematics educators, mathematics teachers or mathematicians. 
 
It can be found here: 
 
http://www.mathunion.org/pipermail/icmi-news/ 
 
Thank you very much for your cooperation. 
 
Cordially, 
 
Jaime Carvalho e Silva 
Secretary-General of ICMI 
 


